
From: Eleanor Simmons <eleanor.simmons@gpsltd.co.uk>
Sent: 25 October 2024 11:50
To: Tansley, Mark <mttansley@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Cc: gps appeals <appeals@gpsltd.co.uk>
Subject: Re: Enforcement Appeals 3350934 & 3350935 - Madley Caravan Park

 

Dear Mark, 

 

Can you please provide a response to our email of Wednesday this week. It is clear that the Council do not want to engage with us in any
constructive manner, as it seems the Council will respond on minor points but fail to respond on anything relating to the substance of the
case. 

 

As you are fully aware, Statements of Case are due next week and it would assist if the appellant was clear about the case they were needing
to respond to. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Eleanor 
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